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e Concerns with 2024-25 changes at Student Forum Discussion

- “The lack of communication feels alienating.” Students felt it would have
been more helpful and easy if plans for next year could’ve been shared
with the community sooner.

- “We should all get to be a bigger part of these discussions, but before
they make final decisions.” Students wish they were consulted with more
before big changes are implemented. They recognize that the district does
make an effort at this, but believe these efforts could be expanded upon.

- “WIN has been the best time to do homework, especially when | dont get
home from practice until pretty late [at night]... with a 7th class and not
having WIN, | dont know how i'm supposed to get all my work done.” Many
are worried that having an extra class and not having WIN could be one of
the more straining parts of these schedule changes. They are curious if
staff will be considerate of these adjustments when assigning work and
due dates.

e Recent East events!
- Senior Boat Dance - Seniors last high school dance on the Vista. Very
well-recieved and —hopefully—a new tradition started by Principal
Flohaug.
- Decision Day - Seniors celebrated by wearing shirts to show off
post-graduation plans.
290 of 353 seniors have responded to the senior survey as of 5/21/24.
227/290 or 78% of Seniors report they will attend a 2 or 4 year college. This number includes
technical schools.
22/290 or 7.5% of Seniors report they will take a gap year.
14/290 or 4.8% of Seniors report they will or have enlisted in the military. This does not include
students who will attend college with a military scholarship.
13/290 or 5.1% of Seniors report they plan to work after graduation.
8/290 or 2.7% of Seniors report they are undecided about their post graduation plans.
4/290 or 1.3% of Seniors report they plan to pursue hockey or junior hockey after graduation.
2/290 or .6% of Seniors report they have secured an apprenticeship after graduation.
71/227 or 31.2% of Duluth East college bound seniors report they will attend school out of state.

- Sports Recognition Assembly: Last all-school assembly of the year had
the purpose of highlighting achievements of those in spring
sports/activities. Scholarships and awards were given to the top athletes
at East.






